
SPACE COAST JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL MONDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2023 

—MISSION STATEMENT— 
Ensure that every Space Coast student graduates college, career, or military ready. 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK 

http://www.facebook.com/

SpaceCoastJrSrHighSchool 

E-MAIL:  SpaceCoastHigh@brevardschools.org 

    PHONE: 321.638.0750  

FAX: 321.735.9759 

OFFICE HOURS: 7:30am - 4:00pm 

STUDENT HOURS: 

 MONDAY-THURSDAY 8:40am - 3:30pm 

FRIDAY 8:40am - 2:15pm 

The next School Advisory 
Council meeting will be on 
Tuesday, October 24th at 3:45 
to 4:45pm in the Media Center. 

Kara 

Shaffer 

On November 1st at 9:30am in the 

cafeteria, we will celebrate the 

academic and character achievements 

of our middle school students.  

Permission forms and Invitations will 

be sent home this week. 



BADGING UPDATE 

We are working hard to make sure every student 

receives a badge.  Students should eat lunch then go 

to the stage to get a badge made.  During lunches 

they will call out names of badges that are complete.  

If you have any questions please contact the Dean’s 

Office.  

LAUNCH Academy will be hosting a fundraiser where students can pay $2.00 to paint a ceiling tile at the school. 
The goal is to raise money for shirts for the academy students, while also bringing some color to the school! 

If your student is interested in painting a tile, please fill out an Activities Permission Form before paying. These 
are located at lunch or in the front office. 

Money should be cash or check only (made out to Space Coast Jr. Sr. High) and turned into Mrs. Orend (Room 
519) on Mondays or Fridays, 8:00 to 8:30, 3:30 to 4:00 or 2:15 to 4:00. 

RED RIBBON WEEK 

Registered Parent Volunteers are needed 

to help proctor tests.  Proctors are an 

extra pair of eyes for the Test 

Administrator.  If interested, please 

contact Space Coast’s Testing 

Coordinator, Melinda Zinger, at 

zinger.melinda@brevardschools.  

mailto:zinger.melinda@brevardschools


COLLEGE TOUR INFORMATION 

If you are planning a college tour this school year, please see the Front Office or Mrs. 

Leon (Guidance).  College tours can be excused if the proper paperwork is filled out. 

On campus senior photos 
November 16th 

Last day for 
scheduled senior photos  

November- 25th 

It takes many volunteers to make this special event happen, so we are asking for all parents (not just Graduating 
Seniors) to step up to keep this tradition going for years to come. Please consider joining one of our meetings or 
contacting us by email at viperspg2024@gmail.com or on our facebook page VIPERSPG2024 to see how you can help!   
 

2024 Project Graduation is an all night alcohol, drug and tobacco free celebration given shortly after Graduation. Did you know 
that, statistically, graduation night is one of the riskiest nights in a teenager’s life? This is why Project Graduation has become 
a tradition at our high school; to be sure our kids are safe! Project Graduation is run completely by parent volunteers. It is our 
job to raise the funds each year so that Project Graduation is a “gift” to our students!  

• 11/15 Volunteer Meeting 

• 12/13 Volunteer Meeting 

PROJECT GRADUATION 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Angela Crissman—President 

Debra Thomson—Vice President 

Kitsie Ferguson—Treasurer 

Nancy Smith—Secretary 





2023-2024 Space Coast Jr. Sr. High Athletic Packet Link 

Brevard Public Schools requires all student athletes to follow the athletic clearance process prior to any tryouts or participation in athletics on 
campus. 

EL2 – Physical Form (NEW for 2023-2024, must be filled out by a Physician) 

EKG – Waiver Form (Required for all incoming students) 

Parent Permission and Responsibility Statement for Off-Campus Extra-Cirrcular Athletics  

All athletes must be registered, and all paperwork uploaded on https://athleticclearance.com/   

Step by step cheat sheets on how to do this can be found in the links below: 

Athletic Clearance Step by Step Instructions 

Athletic Clearance Video 

EL 2 Preparticipation Physical Evaluation 

EKG – Waiver Form 

Parent Permission and Responsibility Statement for Off-Campus Extra-Cirrcular Athletics 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email the High School Athletic Director, Steve Slentz at Slentz.Steve@brevardschools.org or Middle 
School Athletic Director Candace Harlan at Harlan.Candace@brevardschools.org. 

LETTERMENS JACKET 

*Go to www.Neffco.com 

*Click on upper left—Varsity Jackets.   

*Put in passcode #076858. 

 *Follow the prompts to order. 

ESOL Tutoring!!! 

For students learning English as a 

second language who need support 

in their classes. Wednesday and 

Thursday from 3:30 – 4:30 in the 

Media Center.  Begins on November 

8, 2023. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fathleticclearance.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C5d71360e0c844c7269e608db937e03c6%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638265941684520082%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brevardschools.org%2Fcms%2Flib%2FFL02201431%2FCentricity%2FDomain%2F11963%2FFLAthleticClearance.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C5d71360e0c844c7269e608db937e03c6%7C
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FgYdu1-cRJjk&data=05%7C01%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C5d71360e0c844c7269e608db937e03c6%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638265941684520082%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brevardschools.org%2Fcms%2Flib%2FFL02201431%2FCentricity%2FDomain%2F8213%2FEL2_Form.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C5d71360e0c844c7269e608db937e03c6%7Cad85662c69df
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brevardschools.org%2Fcms%2Flib%2FFL02201431%2FCentricity%2FDomain%2F8213%2F2020-2021EKGWaiver.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C5d71360e0c844c7269e608db937e03c6%7Cad
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2Fbdfm2hmv&data=05%7C01%7CClark.JenniferD%40Brevardschools.org%7C5d71360e0c844c7269e608db937e03c6%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638265941684988799%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
mailto:Slentz.Steve@brevardschools.org
mailto:Harlan.Candace@brevardschools.org


OUTSIDE MEALS/DELIVERIES 

Students who arrive after the start of the school day 

(8:45am) with drinks or food from an outside 

establishment/restaurant will not be permitted to enter 

the school.  Students will be allowed to finish eating/

drinking in the office, but this could result in a tardy/

absence depending on the actual time the student 

officially enters school. 

Students will NOT be called out of class, nor will classes 

be interrupted to deliver forgotten items or food/

drinks.  Students may check the front office between 

classes for deliveries but are still responsible for getting 

to class on time (passes will not be given to students). 

Deliveries of balloons, flowers, food i.e.: Dominos, Uber 

eats, etc. are NOT permitted.  

Per our district policy: Individuals on the student 

contact list are only permitted to bring in or drop a meal 

for their child.  Each school will designate an eating area 

away from the cafeteria where parents/guardians can eat 

with their child.  Meals dropped off will be held in the 

front office to safeguard instructional time. At the 

school's discretion, meals dropped off may be required 

to be consumed in a designated eating area away from 

the cafeteria. 



Be sure to thank these local business for supporting our school, administration, teachers and staff.  Each and every one of 

these amazing companies dedicates, donates, and celebrates VIPER NATION!! 


